Sandra

Miguez

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Subject:

Earl Matherne

Wednesday, May 13, 2015 11:59 AM

Sandra Miguez

Tiffany K. Clark; Valarie Berthelot; Nicole Breaux; Penny Duhe
Re: Houston Energy public notice

This should go straight to council since the CZAC has seen it.

Sent from my iPhone

On May 13, 2015, at 11:54 AM, Sandra Miguez <smiguez@stcharlesgov.net> wrote:

Earl,

- Do you plan to put this on your agenda for this month or will CZAC look at it next month? I'm not sure

of your deadlines.
Thanks,
Sandra

From: Earl Matherne

Sent: Wednesday, May 13, 2015 11:31 AM

To: Sandra Miguez

Cc: Tiffany K. Clark; Valarie Berthelot; Nicole Breaux; Penny Duhe
Subject: Re: Houston Energy public notice

Go ahead and send a letter of objection, this needs to go back to council, it's been changed dramatically
since the council issued its opinion. The local councilman may even want to do another town hall
meeting, perhaps you should forward this.

Earl

Sent from my iPhone

On May 13, 2015, at 11:17 AM, Sandra Miguez <smiguez@stcharlesgov.net> wrote:

Earl,
Please review the attached public notice and advise if there is anything we need to do.

Thanks,

Sandra G. Miguez

Administrative Aide 1

St. Charles ®Parish Council Clerical

Office of the Council Secretary~Tiffany X, Clark,

(985)783-5000, ext. 5229

Fax; 985-783-2067

Email: smiguez@stcharlesgov.net

NOTE: Please be aware that receipt and/or response to this email may be considered a PUBLIC
RECORD.




